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15th November 2021 

 

Year 3 maths trip to Coop supermarket 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,       

 

On Tuesday 30th November, children in Year 3 will be visiting the Plumstead Coop 

supermarket to practically enhance their learning around money. This is to provide them 

with a real life experience of using money and receiving change.       

 

We will be walking to the Plumstead Coop and the year 3 class will be visiting the shop, the 

visit will last for a maximum of 1 hour. We will be leaving school at approximately 9.30 am 

and will return in before lunch at 12pm. During the  visit children will use their maths skills to 

work out what they would be able to buy from a selection of fruit and vegetables.  

 

For the trip we ask that every child brings £2 in cash to spend in the shop. Please use the 

envelope attached to the letter to send the money into school, this will be collected by 

your child’s class teacher. Please can all monies be in by Friday 26th November.  

 

Children will be required to wear their school uniform as usual. Please make sure your child 

is wearing a suitable coat and sensible shoes/trainers for this trip. Due to the locality of the 

trip the children will not require a packed lunch for the visit. 

 

As this trip is in a public place, we would be very grateful for help from parents and carers; 

we are reliant on the support of additional adults in order for such trips to take place. If you 

are available on the day, we would be pleased if you could accompany us.   

 

Please ensure that you have provided consent to your child’s teacher via the local trips 

consent form.  

                                                                

Thank you very much and best wishes, 

 

Miss Basi 
 


